
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 
NEWSLETTER  28th February 2025 

Congratulations again to our Y2 class who recorded 98.3% attendance the last week of 
the half term.  Well done everyone! 

 
 

DREAM Work and Behaviour Awards 

 
Congratulations to the following children who received awards at our weekly assembly. 

Thank you for your hard work and positive behaviour. 
 

 Rec Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

DREAM 
Behaviour 

Ben M 
 

Tate Albi Oscar Charlie Izabelle Henry 

DREAM 
Work 

Ben C Leo D Elliot Evelyn Annabel Pippa Olivia 

 
 
 

Absence Reporting 

If your child is absent from school, it is the parents/carers responsibility to report the 

absence to school either by telephone or via Schoolspider App.  This should be done 

before the start of the school day.   

Failure to report an absence will result in a phone call home to establish the reason for 

the absence. 

Thank you 



 
Collective Worship Dates 

Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 
Collective Worship Assembly. 

 

7.3.2025 Y2 
14.3.2025 Y1 

21.3.2025 EYFS 

28.3.2025 Whole School 
4.4.2025 Easter Collective Worship 

25.4.2025 Y4 
2.5.2025 Y5 

9.5.2025 Y3 
16.5.2025 Y2 

23.5.2025 Whole school 

 
 

School Car Park 

Can we remind parents/carers not to drive into the school car park.  If you need to visit 

school during the school day, park on Old Lane and walk into school. The car park is for 

staff and visitors only. 

Thank you 

 

#  

School will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday, 6th March 2025 
Children are invited to come into school dressed as their favourite book character.   

 
We will continue to celebrate World Book Day by holding a Book Fair in school from 

Friday, 14th March to Wednesday, 19th March.  Further details will follow. 
 

We would also like to thank Sarah Gosling at the Little Listener’s Bookshop who has 
kindly donated a bundle of new reading books to celebrate World Book Day.  

 



 
 

 
 

We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to the Rotary Club St Helens for their incredibly 
generous donation of £250 to support our school. We truly value their assistance, and 

along with our students, we will determine the best way to use these funds. 
 

Young Voices 
What a fantastic time our children had at the Young Voices Concert at the Co-Op Live 

Arena. Their hard work and dedication certainly paid off and it was a pleasure to watch 
them. Thank you for representing our school so well. 

Thank you also to those parents who were able to come along to watch the performance, 
we hope you enjoyed it as much as we did. 

 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

To enter the competition please visit the Schoolmoney App. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Penny Competition 

 
Pick N Mixers Sweet Shop in the village are running a Penny War Competition to raise 
funds for books for local schools.   
 
Every school will have a jar inside the shop - every penny is a point, and all the coins 
inside of the jar will be added towards the total amount: £1 = 100 pennies. The school 
with the most points at the end is the declared the winner. Customers are encouraged to 
donate their change when they visit the shop or simply add a donation to the jar. 
 
The wining school will benefit from every penny that is donated, with the money being 
spent on books plus up to an additional 60% in free books too. 
 

 

Corpus Christi Stars 

Don’t forget to send your photographs into school if you would like your child to be 

included in the school newsletter.  This is not just for sporting achievements, it can 

include a day trip, a special milestone, a family celebration, a piece of artwork, 

fundraising or a family day out etc.  It would be lovely to see a variety of children from 

our Corpus Christi family sharing their stories. Please make sure the photographs only 

contain your child as we can’t publish photographs of other children. 

Email your photographs to corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk and include a few words to 
describe the event. 
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